
Disney 2019: Trip Code of Conduct 
 

Student’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 
It is an honor and a privilege for our orchestra to be participating in a trip to Disney. With that in 
mind, the following guidelines have been set so that our representation of Walton High School 
will be positive and rewarding. 

• This is a Cobb County field trip. All school rules apply. Students are expected to 
exemplify responsible behavior at all times. Trip participants represent their families, our 
community, and Walton High School. 

• Possession of and/or drinking alcoholic beverages, taking illegal non-prescription drugs, 
smoking, and vaping will not be tolerated.  

• Any violation will cause immediate dismissal and return to Marietta. If your student is 
sent home, your family will be responsible for the costs associated with their return.  

• Once a student is checked in for the trip, he/she may not be checked out from the trip for 
any reason until the student’s returns to Walton.   

• All students must travel on their assigned bus only; no switching. There will be no 
switching of hotel rooms or chaperone groups. 

• Your Walton lanyard and Disney MagicBand must be worn at all times.  On Sunday, you 
must wear your Disney shirt.  

• Students must participate in all activates, including meals. 
• Students must wear a watch and be on time (early). 
• A “buddy system” must be adhered to at all times during the trip. Groups of 3 for 

exploring the parks.  
• All personal entertainment equipment must have headphones.  
• Bring jewelry and/or other valuables at your own risk. 
• Students are advised to keep their spending money with them. Do not leave it in your 

hotel room. 
• Hotel rooms are to be locked and curtains must be closed at all times. 
• You are not allowed in anyone else’s hotel room other that yours. 
• In the hotel, do not use anything from the mini-bar, including water. Parents and students 

will be held responsible for paying any additional hotel bills.  
• Lights out rule will be strictly enforced. After lights out, students are not to leave their 

rooms for any reason. If an emergency should arise, contact your assigned chaperone. 
Your chaperone will let you know what room they are in upon arrival at each hotel. 

• Chaperones, bus drivers, student leaders, hotel staff, and Disney staff are to be shown 
proper respect at all times. 

• You must adhere to all Walt Disney World rules.  
• Keep the buses clean! Use the garbage bags on board. 
• Extreme caution is advised with strangers. Do not leave our group. Never give out your 

room number or hotel location. Do not go anywhere with strangers. 
• You are completely responsible for your belongings. Do not expect anyone else to unload 

or carry your baggage and/or equipment. Have all luggage and instruments clearly 
marked with your required baggage tag.  
 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________Date: ______________ 
 
Student Signature: ____________________________________Date: ______________ 
 


